
       
  57 

 
 

March 14, 2014 
 
 
DearSiriwan PANNARAY, Benchawan BOONPAI, Kritsakorn THONGSIRI, Kittipat 
DAUNGSUWAN and Patcharaporn PANDEE 

 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your paper submission on the topic of 
“MECHANICAL BEHAVIOR of FIBERS REINFORCINGin NATURAL RUBBER 
STR 5L” has been accepted for presentation in the 15th of TSAE Annual Conference and 
the 7th TSAE International Conference: TSAE 2014 which is to be held at Ayuthaya, 
Thailand from 2 to 4 of April, 2014.In this regard, we will send to you the comments from 
the reviewers for revising the full manuscript.  
 
Please complete revising your full manuscript not later than March 24, 2014 and send back 
to TSAE at e-mail:tsae@rmutt.ac.thfor arrangement the book of abstracts and CD to 
upload at TSAE website. 
 
For more information please visit http://www.tsae2014.rmutt.ac.th. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Ayuthaya. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Dares Kittiyopas 
Chair of Organizing Committee of TSAE 2014 
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